
March 10, 2024

School Board Public Hearing Notice

The Board of Directors of Fife School District will hold a Special Board

Meeting on Monday, March 11th, 2024 at 5:00 pm. This meeting will be held

in the Central Office Boardroom. The purpose of this meeting is a Public

Hearing to declare certain real property surplus and sell certain real property

in accordance with the Intergovernmental Disposition of Property Act,

pursuant to RCW 39.33.010 and RCW 39.33.020.

Fife Public Schools is an Equal Opportunity Employer


